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The Department of English at LFDC celebrated Teacher's Day with "Eloquent Expressions" on 

September 6, 2023. It was an event where students expressed their gratitude to their teachers by 

pinning heartfelt thank-you notes and letters on a board in the Karunya Court. The display was a 

touching testament to the strong teacher-student bonds at the institution, fostering emotional 

moments and open communication. 
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